
 
 
 

 
 

Metro North Public Health Unit 

RMO Campaign 

  
The Metro North Public Health Unit is looking for a registrar in Public 
Health Medicine. This role would benefit someone who is currently 
an advanced trainee with the Australasian Faculty of Public Health 
Medicine or who is looking to become an advanced trainee.  
Infectious diseases or paediatric registrars with an interest in public 
health would also benefit from the position as non-core training 
time. 

 

 

• Metropolitan public health unit 

that manages the breadth of 

notifiable conditions 

• Home to the Queensland 

Southern Syphilis Surveillance 

Service 

• International airport and 

international cruise terminal 

within jurisdiction 

• Strong research culture 

• Opportunities across broad 

areas of the AFPHM curricula 

including but not limited to: 

communicable diseases, 

evaluation, environmental 

health, evidence-based medicine 

/ public health information and 

critical appraisal, and screening. 

• Experienced FAFPHM 

supervisors. 

WHAT WE OFFER 

Submit your application through the 
RMO campaign. 
 
For more information, please contact  
Dr Megan Young: 
megan.young@health.qld.gov.au   
or phone 07 3624 1111 
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